
House Bill H5452 
Peace and Remembrance Day 
 
Dear Representative Alzate, Diaz, Lombardi, Azzinaro, Casey, Geraldo, Henries, Kazarian, Morgan, 
O’Brien, Perez, Potter, Roberts, Sanchez, And Slater, 
 
On “Victory Day” 1945, the United States of America did the unthinkable, dropping nuclear and fire bombs 
that murdered, maimed and tortured huge numbers of civilian men, women and children. Today we 
continue to stockpile such terrifying weapons of mass destruction.  One has to wonder that perhaps the 
goal is to eliminate life on this earth rather than live in peace with our neighbors? 
 
The very least we can do is to stop, remember, and rethink our priorities. 
 
Please get rid of the word “victory’ and replace it with Peace & Remembrance Day.  
 
Thank you, 
Barbara Hunger 
5 Thurston Street,  
Providence, RI  02901 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwebserver.rilegislature.gov%2FBillText%2FBillText23%2FHouseText23%2FH5452.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CHouseSpecialLegislation%40rilegislature.gov%7C1eff562861fd449c651208db33ab3f75%7C9fe6112ca456463789dc0f284ceffc66%7C0%7C0%7C638160583183078670%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JMqZPb6oYDQu%2B637cKJfukKNG6haahSOi2KR9Ms%2FK4s%3D&reserved=0

